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$25 GOES TO THE AMERICAN LEGION IF 

YOU GET THIS PLATE. 
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From the Commander 

I hope this finds everyone in good health. I’m asking everyone to make it 

to our next meeting on WEDNESDAY March 5, 2025 at 5PM. We will be 

starting to vote for our 2025/2026 Officers. Also to share some ideas that 

we brought back from our District Meeting. Only Three of us went, and 

we really wish more members would attend our next District meeting 

and share with everyone how we support our post. 

 

I am very proud to announce 

that at the District meeting we 

were presented our SONS OF 

THE AMERICAN LEGION Charter 

and two officers sworn in by our 

Department of Florida Com-

mander, Rocky Cirigliano. 
 

 

 

 

 

We only need 17 more members to make our 100% membership goal. 

Please help us meet that goal by bringing in some new members. Also 

don’t forget March 9th is daylight savings time change. 

In God we Trust 

RUFF PENNINGTON 
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From the 1st Vice Commander 

Starting at the March meeting, we will begin to select our officers for 

next year (2025-2026). I encourage everyone to attend and get active 

with your post.  

 

Legacy Bingo in Dunnellon has closed. We anticipate receiving more 

players starting in March. We want to have bingo twice a week but we 

need volunteers to help. Most of the help needed is someone to call 

back bingos for verification and help cleaning up after bingo has fin-

ished. We could also use some help from 4-6pm selling bingo sheets. 

We could even use help calling bingo. Please let us know if you can 

help in any way. 

 

We get a lot of information passed to us like grassroots, legislative,  

VA&R, and government affairs reports. I have been forwarding this to 

you. I know we all get a bunch of emails, so if this information is im-

portant to you, please let me know and I will continue to forward it to 

you. 

 

Any questions for the newsletter, please address them to Floridapost58@gmail.com 

 

WALT CHESSA 
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March 2025  Key Dates/Events 

 2 March   House of God Church 10-12 

 5 March   Ash Wednesday 

    Executive Board 3:30pm 

    Auxiliary meeting 4:30pm 

    Legion Meeting 5pm 

 6 March   Bingo starts at 4 with Queen of Hearts 

 7 March   RED shirt Friday 

 9 March   Daylight Savings time begins 

    God’s House Church 10am  

11 March   S.A.L. Meeting 6:30pm 

12 March   Lincolns Birthday 

13 March   Bingo starts at 4 with Queen of Hearts 

14 March   RED shirt Friday 

15 March   American Legions Birthday 106 years old 

    FLEA MARKET 7AM—2PM 

16 March   God’s House Church 10am  

17 March   St. Patrick’s Day 

20 March   Bingo starts at 4 with Queen of Hearts 

    First day of Spring 

21 March   RED shirt Friday 

23 March   God’s House Church 10am  

27 March   Bingo starts at 4 with Queen of Hearts 

28 March   RED shirt Friday 

29 March   National Vietnam War Veterans Day 
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District 4 meetings 

DCC (District Constitutional Conference) 

27 April 2025 @ Post 284 Belleview 

(Registration begins at Noon, meetings start at 1:00pm) 

Upcoming Department of Florida American Legion Events 

 Children & Youth Picnic  April 5, 2025   Post 117, Palm Bay 
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Community Support 

These businesses have donated their services 

to us and we would like to thank them. 

Raffling them off before Bingo 
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We will have more businesses donating their services or products 

that will be raffled off during Bingo. They have been kind to us 

and we hope you will be kind to them. 
 

Doors open at 4pm Thursdays. Queen of hearts tickets from 4pm 

until 5:30pm, Drawing held at 5:45pm. Bingo starts at 6pm. 

Sundays at 10:00am 


